MEMORANDUM

TO: CHRISTIAN COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS BOARD MEMBERS
FROM: TREVOR HERNDON, FACILITIES COORDINATOR
SUBJECT: SURPLUS | -

DATE:  JUNE 11,2020

CC: MS. MARY ANN GEMMILL, SUPERINTENDENT

I'am requesting your permission to surplus the following vehicles:

Maintenance Trucks:

1996 International Bucket truck.
White.
VIN 1HT5DAAN4TH323392

1994 GMC Van 3/4 ton V8
Yellow
VIN 1FTGG35K2REFH03948

Transportation Truck:

2000 GMC Sierra Regular Cab 3/4 ton V8
4 wheel drive, White
VIN 1GTGK24U3YE293327




